
 

 

 

 

November 4, 2024 

 

 

To: Our Valued Star Pipe Customers 
 

 

RE:   Price List increase notification – Import Fittings, Joint Restraints, MJ Accessories and Fabricator Products 

  

 

Due to the increase in cost of manufacturing and transportation, we are increasing the price lists of our Import Fittings, 

Joint Restraints, MJ Accessories and Fabricator Products effective December 9, 2024.  The increase will be approximately 

4.75%.  

 

The new price lists will be posted on our website by or before November 15th, 2024.  

 

Import Products Price Lists 

Import Utility Fittings IMP-UPL.25.01 

Import FBE Fittings IMP-FBE-UPL.25.01 

Import Zinc Fittings IMP-ZINC-UPL.25.01 

Import P401 Lined Fittings IMP-P401-UPL.25.01 

Import MJ Accessories IMP-ACC-UPL.25.01 

Import Joint Restraints IMP-JRPL-25.01 

Import Fabricator Products IMP-FAB-UPL.25.01 

 

 

All existing quotes and Annual Municipal Bid Contracts will be honored up to the expiration date on the quote. 

 
 

We appreciate your continued support and remain committed to earning your business. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason O'Nan, Vice President 

Star® Pipe Products          


